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Dear Licence Holder, 
 
ROSSENDALE BOROUGH COUNCIL 
REVIEW OF PRIVATE HIRE CONDITIONS  
 
On 16TH March, Rossendale’s Licensing Committee resolved to commence a 
consultation exercise on the revision of the Council’s Taxi Licensing Enforcement 
Policy, and conditions relating to private hire vehicles, drivers and operators  
The draft conditions are attached to this letter, and your opinion is sought on these. 
 
Specifically your thoughts would be welcome on; 
 
 

 First Aid kits 

 Fire extinguishers 

 The use of trailers 

 Commercial advertising on vehicles 
   
 
It is important that the consultation process invites comments from organisations who 
may be affected by current and future taxi policies, as well as Rossendale’s licensed 
trade.  Rossendale Council welcomes consultation responses from as wide a range 
of interested parties as possible. 
 
 

BUSINESS DIRECTORATE 

LICENSING & ENFORCEMENT UNIT 

 

The Business Centre, Futures Park, Newchurch Road, 

Bacup, OL13 0BB 

Tel: 01706 217 777 
Minicom:  01706 252 277 
licensing@rossendalebc.gov.uk 
THE COUNCIL DOES NOT ACCEPT SERVICE OF 
DOCUMENTS BY E-MAIL 

 
This matter is being dealt with by:  
Name:  Phil Morton 

Telephone: 01706 252 442 

Email:   licensing@rossendalebc.gov.uk 
 
Our reference:  PM/PHC 
 
22

nd
 August 2016 

Name 
Address 
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Please note the consultation is open until 26th May 2017.  Any comments received 
after this date may not be considered as part of the review. 
 
All responses should be returned to licensing@rossendalebc.gov.uk with the subject 
heading “Consultation Response” 
 
or  Licensing and Enforcement Unit, 
 Rossendale Borough Council, 
 The Business Centre, 
 Futures Park, 
 Bacup, 
 Lancashire. 
 OL13 0BB 
 
Thank you for taking the time to consider this consultation. 
 
The review is being undertaken to ensure that Rossendale Council has the 
necessary policies in place to ensure its licensed trade has the appropriate skills, 
knowledge and vehicle standards to deliver a safe and high quality licensed taxi 
trade. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
Phil Morton 
Licensing Manager 
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